
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 21st January 2022 

Dear Parents & Carers, what a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy!  

 

Swimming Stars!  

We have been so impressed over the past fortnight as pupils from Year 5 and Year 6 

have taken part in swimming lessons. It has been wonderful to see such perseverance 

and enjoyment in the pool, especially from those who find swimming challenging. We 

are also proud of the wonderful feedback from the pool staff about how polite and 

helpful our pupils are – well done. We have rebooked swimming for Mousehole class – 

this will take place in June.  

 

 

Marvellous Mud Kitchen!  

Our forest school area now has its very own mud kitchen! Thank you so 

much to Mr Lewis for building it for us, we can’t wait to start using it.  

 

Parent plea: if any parents / carers have any old or surplus pots, pans or 

utensils which could be donated to the mud kitchen we would be  

incredibly grateful.  

 

Fabulous Forest School! 

Poldark class have absolutely loved being the first class to enjoy a three week forest school block of lessons. They learnt so 

many different skills and had a great time. Mr Smith is very much looking forward to starting forest school with Kynance 

next week!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Keep up to date with everything taking place in school by visiting our website or 

Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy  

 

Mr Hoskins - Head of School.  

 

 

 

This week’s  

winning  

House is... 

https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from each 

class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values (friendship, for-

giveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power ‘Collaboration’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Friendship’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Friendship’ in Collective Worship and 
each week in classes.  

Tehidy 90.3% 

Kynance 87.9% 

Poldark 80.1% 

Zennor 84.1% 

Godrevy 93.7% 

Mousehole 80.9% 

Morvah 96.4% 

Gwithian 86.6% 

Whole School 87.5% 

Attendance—our target for overall  

attendance is 96% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

If you have any safeguarding  

concerns,  please contact Mr Hoskins, Head 

of School. 

Wrap Around Care 

bookings 
 

 

Please use these links to book any Wrap 

Around Care for this half term: 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/fcrduvQSLL 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/709GkH9Dwn 

*Please note that a non-attendance fee will 

be charged if you no longer need the  

booking but do not inform us. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  2021– 2022 

 

27th January, 3rd & 10th February 

Kynance class Forest School 

Friday 18th February 

Inset day 

w/c 21st February 

Half Term 

Tuesday 1st March 

EYFS/KS1 Book Fair 

Thursday 3rd March 

KS2 Book Fair 

World Book Day 

Tuesday 8th March 

Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 10th March 

Parents’ Evening 

 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST 

REMINDER DATE 

Balance paid for  

London  

Residential  

29 April 

Balance paid for 

Bath Residential  

29 April 

Aspire Admission  

Arrangements 2023-24  

Consultation 

In accordance with the 

School Admissions  

Regulations 2012 and the 

School Admissions Code 2021, 

the Directors of Aspire  

Academy Trust (AAT) are  

consulting on their proposed  

admission arrangements for 

the 2023/24 school year with 

regard to the academies 

within the Trust.  Information 

on the consultation can be 

viewed on our School website 

under links and downloads or 

Aspire Academy Trust website 

(www.aspireacademytrust.or

g) under school admissions.  

Yoghurt Pots 

 

Mr Woods, our outdoor volunteer 

would love your old yoghurt pots for 

the children to plant sunflowers in. 

 

If you have any 

old, clean  

yoghurt pots 

please drop them 

in the box by the 

main school 

gate. 

 

Many thanks.  

 

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://forms.office.com/r/fcrduvQSLL
https://forms.office.com/r/709GkH9Dwn
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org

